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Karen Jenkins <jenkinskd55@gmail.com> 
To: hutzone@gwtc.net 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Wed, Aug 15, 2018 at 4:04 PM 

I am Karen Jenkins and I spoke to you on August 6 at your regularly scheduled meeting. I would like to thank you for 
your time that evening and for your patience. A lot is on the line for my husband and I and our future and those in this 
footprint. Your consideration of this matter is greatly appreciated. 

I would also like to apologize for anything I did at that meeting that overstepped the boundaries of the process. While I 
am confident what I told you is the truth, I find it very difficult to diplomatic while exposing the issues I have encountered 
since the Beethoven Wind Farm was in planning in 2013 and since this current project came to light in 2015. 

I hope you will accept my apology if I offended any of the board, it was certainly not my intent. It had been a long day and 
this is a very trying issue. 

I have included links to the South Dakotans for Responsible Renewable Energy website. It simply contains links to many 
organizations websites and contains a wealth of information. 

Also, I figured out how to send you a direct link to the PUC Docket for this project. 

Finally, I ran across an article about battery storage that might be of interest to you. 

Thank you again for your time. 

Respectfully, 
Karen Jenkins 
28912 410th Ave 
Tripp SD 57376 
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